
 

 

 

THANK YOU - DIOLCH YN FAWR 

 

As the football and rugby seasons draw to a close, a big thank you from the team 

at All Wales Sport. 

  

Thank you to everyone who visits our website and to those who interact with us 

on our Twitter X platform, to the clubs, officials, referees and supporters who 

help us provide the results service for grassroots rugby and football. 

  

A huge thank you to Brian Jones at Castell Howell Foods, our website sponsor, for 

his support.  

 

If you like the service we provide please give Castell Howell Foods a follow on 

their social media platforms. 

  

And a huge thank you also to all our advertisers  

 

DragonBet - Scarlets Rugby - The Edge Systems - John Jones & Sons  

 

Llys Cennen Solicitors - Picton Sports - Williams Solar 

  

It is also your chance to have your say. Is there any way we can improve the 

results service for the 2025-26 season - or is everyone happy? 

 

Please send your comments to info@allwalessport.co.uk 

  

Going forward, our offices will be open until midnight every day, including 

Saturdays and Sundays, for your messages. 

  

Thank You 

Diolch yn fawr 

 


